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Claims; 

 Our reimbursement for January is $118,320.77. We had 13 

days that we served both lunch and breakfast. Last year 

our total was $171,130.96 and we served on 18 days. The 

snow day brought us down this year. We had a daily 

average of $9,101.60 so if we would have not had any 

snow days our reimbursement would have been 

$172,930.40. 

Projects; 

 The maintenance department has started taking down the 

walls and ceilings on the east side of our warehouse so 

that we can get more freezer space and more dry storage. 

We hope to have this completed before the end of this 

school year. 
 

We would like to let you know that we gave one of our 

used ovens to the Rupert senior center and we will 

probably be giving them one more to use for parts. 


